120 North Essa Street, Lake Park, Georgia 31636

City Hall 229-559-7470
Fax 229-559-7499

January 21, 2020

According to the City of Lake Park Ordinance for zoning and annexation, we will need to
satisfy the notice requirements by sending the attached packet to the Lowndes County
Board of Commissioners by certified mail. The County then has 30 days from receipt of
the packet to object to the proposed annexation and rezoning. The City cannot take any
action on the application during this 30-day period. Thus, the forms state TBA for
meeting dates for the GLPC and the City of Lake Park Council to discuss. Once the
signature card is returned to the city, we will send to GLPC to be put on the first
available meeting and then in turn the city will hear the case at the following Regular
City Council Meeting.

*Property owner notices and signage will be posted once the final dates have been set.

If you have any questions regarding these notes, please feel free to contact me at 229-

559-7470 ext. 2.

Thank you,

Tabatha Fowler
City Clerk



